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COMISION NACIONAL DEL MERCADO DE VALORES (CNMV) 
 

In accordance with article 227 of the Restated Text of the Spanish Securities Markets Law approved 

by the Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015 from 23 October, CELLNEX TELECOM, S.A. ("Cellnex" or the 

“Company”) hereby notifies the Spanish National Securities Market Commission of the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In accordance with the terms of the communication made on 11 June 2020 under registration 
number 2,730 which made public the call of the Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting, and due to 
the meeting restrictions contained in Resolution SLT/1746/2020, of 17 July, on special public health 
measures for the contention of the epidemic outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic in, among other, 
the municipality of Barcelona: 

 The Company discourages physical attendance of the shareholders which, in any event, will 
be subject to compliance with any security and distancing measures or recommendations in 
place. Access to the General Meeting venue will be strictly limited to ensure these health 
requirements are met. 

 In connection with the above, shareholders are reminded that attendance to the General 

Meeting may be done electronically in the terms indicated in the call announcement and in 

the instructions for electronic attendance available in the website of the Company. 

 Moreover, shareholders may cast their votes either by attending electronically to the General 

Meeting or by casting their votes by distance communication, using the means indicated in 

the call announcement and in the instructions for delegation and distance voting available in 

the website of the Company. 

 Lastly, shareholders are reminded that it is expected that the General Meeting will be held 

on second call, on 21 July 2020 at 11:30 a.m. and that there will be no reception or farewell 

ceremony. 

 

Madrid, 19 July 2020 
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